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OFFICE OF THE SCHOOLS DIVISION SUPERINTENDENT 

DIVISION MEMORANDUM 
No._____, s. 2020 

June 15, 2020 

PARTICIPATION IN THE PARTNERSHIP EDUCATION WEBINAR 

To: Chief Education Supervisor - SGOD 
Senior Education Program Specialist – SMN 
Education Program Specialist II - SMN 

Project Development Officer I - YFD 

1. In reference to DepEd Memorandum OU-LAPP No. 0-241, s. 2020
entitled “Invitation to the Partnership Education Webinar” dated June 11,

2020, the personnel mentioned above are hereby directed to participate in
the said activity on June 16, 2020 (Tuesday) at 1:00 PM – 3:00 PM via
online platform (MS Teams).

2. Consistent with DepEd Memorandum No. 53, s. 2020 entitled “Joint

Implementing Guidelines on the 2020 Brigada Eskwela and Oplan Balik
Eskwela” relative to the COVID-19 Situation, this webinar is a form of
Brigada Eskwela initiative which focuses on the preparation of

stakeholders for the formal opening of classes on August 24, 2020, and on
the information campaign as part of the its continuous efforts to implement

the Basic Education Learning Continuity Plan (BE-LCP).

3. Further, Mr. Peter-Jason Senarillos, SEPS for Social Mobilization and

Networking, shall facilitate the registration and submit the list of
participants with MS Teams account through email at
externalpartnership@deped.gov.ph on or before June 14, 2020.

4. Participants are expected log on to https://bit.ly/PEWBatch1 at least

15 minutes before the event to join the webinar.

5. For your information and compliance.

CRISTY C. EPE 

        Schools Division Superintendent 
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MEMORANDUM
OU-LAPP No. Q-246, s. 2020

TO : REGIONAL DIRECTORS
SCHOOLS DIVISION SUPERINTENDENTS
EDUCATION SUPPORT SERVICES DIVISION CHIEFS
SCHOOL GOVERNANCE AND OPERATIONS DIVISION

CHIEFS
REGIONAL and DIVISION PARTNERSHIP FOCAL

PERSONS

FROM : TONISITO M.C. UMALI, Esq.
Undersecretary
Legislative Affairs, External Partnerships, and Project

Management Service

SUBJECT : INVITATION TO THE PARTNERSHIP EDUCATION
WEBINAR

DATE : June 11, 2020

The Department of Education (DepEd) through the External Partnership
Service (EPS) shall hold a Partnership Education Webinar on June 16, 2020
at 1:00 – 3:00 p.m. via online platform (MS Teams). Consistent with DepEd
Memorandum No. 53, s. 2020 entitled Joint Implementing Guidelines on the
2020 Brigada Eskwela and Oplan Balik Eskwela relative to the CoVid-19
Situation, this webinar is a form of Brigada Eskwela initiative which focuses
on the preparation of stakeholders for the formal opening of classes on
August 24, 2020, and on the information campaign as part of its continuous
efforts to implement the Basic Education Learning Continuity Plan (BE-LCP).

Topics for the said webinar shall include psychological intervention,
strategies on stakeholders engagement relevant to BE-LCP, parents
engagement on the creation of conducive learning environment at home and
parents role to help children to become self-directed learners.
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All Education Support Services Division (ESSD) Chiefs, Regional Partnership
Focal Persons, Schools Governance and Operations Division (SGOD) Chiefs
and Social Mobilization and Networking Unit personnel are invited to attend
the said online training.

To facilitate the registration, Regions and Divisions are encouraged to
submit the list participants with their MS Teams account through email at
externalpartnerships@deped.gov.ph on or before June 14, 2020.

Thank you very much.
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